AH Committee

From: Krysha Kuahuia <kryshakuahuia@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 9:46 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Aloha Council Members,

My names Krysha Keaka Kamana'Olana Kuahuia, and | fully support the Makila Farms project. | live and work in West
Maui, and would love to see this project get approved. Makila Farms means so much to me because without it | don't see
any other option out there where my family and | would be able to purchase a home of our own. | have 4 keikis under the
age of 10, and while it's so beautiful being able to watch them grow, I've missed out on so many milestones that | can't
ever get back. | spend so much time working and pulling extra shifts just to stay afloat. Makila Farms gives me hope of
OWNING my own home not OWEING my own home. They've opened up a great oppourtunity for hardworking families
who aren't able to afford a market priced home. This project is affordable and there's no disputing the need for affordable
homes especially in West Maui. This project would mean the world to my family, as well as many other families who are in
similar if not the same situation as I'm in. Not only would we be able to keep living in Lahaina but my kids would also be
able to stay in the only school that they've ever known with the friends and family that they know and grew up with. My
Ohana and | are asking for your support for the approval of the Makila Farms project in Lahaina, that has the least amount
of affordable housing on Maui. Thank you for your time, and we hope that you will approve the Makila Farms project.

Mahalo Nui Loa,
Krysha Kuahuia



